
MM43.2.1
From:  
To: Clerk 
Subject: Memorial for Ron Moeser 
Date: June 19, 2018 3:46:09 PM 
Attachments: image001.png 

www.coronationca.com editor@coronationca.com 

April 3, 2018 
Toronto City Council 
City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

email: clerk@toronto.ca 
Subject: Memorial for Ron Moeser 
Dear Council Memebers 
This is to confirm previous discussion regarding the naming of something in honour of the
 years of Ron Moeser’s service to the Borough of Scarborough and the City of Toronto. We at
 the Coronation Community Association are in favour of naming a portion of the Water Front
 Trail, a Bridge on the Waterfront Trail, or Park or Street. Whatever the consensus of the local
 Organizations and Community Groups, with particular consideration to the wishes of the
 Moeser family. 
I hope that this will help in expediting the process, but should you require further consultation,
 please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Thanks 

Ron Wootton 
President – Coronation Community Association 
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